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     Edinburgh, 20th October 2023 

 

Dear ELFA Members and Friends, 

As previously announced the next Annual General Meeting and Conference of the Association 
will take place at Edinburgh Law School (Scotland, UK) from 17-19 April 2024. The overall 
theme of the conference is The Future of Global Legal Education. The ELFA Board is confident 
that this theme will be of great interest to all members. 

The ELFA Board will be pleased to receive proposals for short contributions on the conference’s 
theme from ELFA members, for in-person presentation and discussion during the conference. 
Proposals should be sent by email to elfa.agm@gmail.com by Monday 20th November 2023. 
The Board will consider and evaluate all proposals received at the next Board meeting in late 
November, taking into account the framework and possibilities of the conference.  

Please find attached the schedule of events, including preliminary timings and venues. A 
detailed programme will be circulated early in the new year.  

Bearing in mind that April is a busy time in Edinburgh, we strongly recommend that attendees 
book their accommodation well in advance. Please find attached a list of accommodation 
possibilities.  

Registration for the conference is already open and we kindly request that attendees register 
before 31st January 2024. Attached to this message is the registration form. Please complete 
and send to elfa.agm@gmail.com.  

It is crucial for organisational purposes that registration is completed by 31st January 2024 at 
the latest.  

The ELFA Board and I are very much looking forward to welcoming you to Edinburgh in April 
2024! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Professor Verónica Ruiz Abou-Nigm 
President of ELFA 
 
The ELFA Board of Directors 
 

 


